
 

 
 

 

 

USFSM Campus Board 

Tour of Parrish Community High School 

11610 Erie Road, Parrish, FL  

May 21, 2019 

9:00am – 11:00am 
 

The following Campus Board members were present: 

 

Chair Byron Shinn 

Mr. Bill Mariotti 

 

Representing the USF System and USF Sarasota-Manatee: 

 

President Judy Genshaft 

Regional Chancellor Karen Holbrook 

 

USFSM has an opportunity to use space at the soon-to-be completed Parrish Community High 

School for programs/classes.  A tour of the school buildings was conducted by Gilbane 

Construction, along with Cynthia Saunders, Manatee County Schools’ Superintendent, and Scott 

Hopes, Manatee County School Board member.  A number of faculty/deans from USF and 

USFSM and USFSM Senior Leaders were also in attendance.   

 

Dr. Holbrook stated that possible programs that could be held at the school include Nursing, 

Allied Health, Engineering, MBA programs, Teacher Education, Executive Education/Certificate 

Training.    

 

   

 

  

 
 


